
Opportunity for public review and comment on amended Minimum Internal Control Standards (MICS) enacted by the Cherokee Nation Gaming Commissioners to reflect Federal mandates according to 25 CFR 543.  Anyone is welcome to review and comment regarding the MICS changes by sending your comments to debra-wilson@cherokee.org no later than 5:00 PM CST on January 17, 2013.
In accordance with the Cherokee Nation Administrative Procedures Act, Cherokee Nation Gaming Commission proposed amendments to Cherokee Nation Gaming Commission Minimum Internal Control Standards dated December 15, 2012, as follows:


